Debra ThomBson

From: Elizabeth Bacom <ebacom@PMC-HEALTH.ORG>
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 12:04 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: THC committee

As the Laboratory and Imaging Director at Petersburg Medical Center, | am interested in being a member of the
Marijuana Advisory Committee. '
Thank you,

Liz Bacom, MLS(ASCP)CM, RVT (ARDMS)
Laboratory/Imaging Manager

Infection Control

Petersburg Medical Center

PO Box 589

103 Fram St.

Petersburg, AK 99833

907-772-4291, ext 330
ebacom@pmc-health.org

PMC Guiding Values: Integrity, Dignity, Professionalism, Team Work, Quality
Quality: Our patients and residents have just one life and one body, and they place it in our hands when they come to us for
service. Each PMC representative is expected to provide the highest quality care possible. Quality is a minimum standard, a
choice, it is never an accident, and is the result of making calculated choices based on professional and personal skills which will
bring about the most precise and acceptable outcome.
Excerpt from PMC Code of Conduct

Pursuant to Alaska Statute A.S. 18.23 et seq: Unless expressly stated otherwise, this message (and any attachment(s) thereto is confidential and may be privileged. It
is intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure or copying of the contents of this e-mail or any action taken {or not taken) in
reliance on it is strictly prohibited. If you are not the addressee, please inform sender immediately and delete this message from your system.

Germ Farm

WASH YOUR HANDS - IT JUST MAKES SENSE:
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=M8AKTACyiB0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=saliFq2YuUE&feature=player embedded




